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Dear D,r,Biaatia : 

I was thrilled to hear of your recent, generous gift to the University of Houston-Victoria. Thank you so 

much for supporting the great work of our International Programs Office. 

The August 18 dinner and musical performance given by Riyaaz Qawwali is only possible because of your 

gracious sponsorship. You have supported scholarships and other events at UHV over the past several 

years, and we are grateful. We are looking forward to another great year with our outstanding 

international students, both those who are returning and those who will be new to UHV and to Victoria. 

They enrich our community and the university greatly. 

Thank you again for this substantial contribution. 

Sincerely, 

R. Vic. Morgan, Ph.D. 

President 
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